
CLOSURE OF BELMORE STREET
AT FITZROY STREET
INTERSECTION, DUBBO
Dubbo Regional Council wishes to advise the public Belmore Street, at
the intersection of Fitzroy Street, will be closed from 19 December
through to 22 December, inclusive (weather permitting).

Council will be installing two new pedestrian kerb ramps which will allow
improved accessibility to the schools in the area.

Residents will be able to access their properties via Gipps Street for the
duration of the works.

The works are being undertaken as part of a component of the
Transport for NSW Grant funded School Zone Infrastructure Sub
Program Round 2.

Council acknowledges the inconvenience these works may cause and
thanks the community for their continued understanding during these
infrastructure improvement works.

https://www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/
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